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27th & Fairfield - Salt Creek Bridge Repair 
Beginning the week of May 10, 2021, the City of Lincoln, in partnership with Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), 
will begin work on the Salt Creek Bridge located near North 27th St. & Fairfield St.  The contractor on this project will be 
K2 Real Estate Development LLC. 
 
The work associated with this project will involve improvement of the existing bridge abutments, new grade beams, 
bridge paving and approach sections, bridge rail and asphalt overlay of the bridge.  Work on the west half of the bridge 
will require a pedestrian detour during construction.  The contractor is required to complete the work within 131 calendar 
days.    
 
We request and appreciate the patience and cooperation of residents in this area.  This project will require multiple phases 
with lane closures and shifting of traffic.  One lane of traffic will be maintained in each direction during construction.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact one of the following people.  
 
 
Contractor 

 
Construction Project Manager 

 
Construction Engineer 

Thomas Schwab Craig Schmit, PE Russ Gasper, PE 
K2 Construction Speece Lewis Engineers City of Lincoln 
Phone: (402) 467-2355 Phone: (402) 483-5466 Phone: (402) 580-8438 
tschwab@k2construction.biz cschmit@speecelewis.com Email: rgasper@lincoln.ne.gov 
 


